
 
 

Jun. 16 2013
 
Dr. Vladimir P. Beskoski 
Assistant Professor 
Faculty of Chemistry 
University of Belgrade 
 
Dear Dr. Beskoski 
 
I am very pleased to invite you to attend mini symposium on POPs at Tokyo University 
of Agriculture and Technology Aug. 2 2013. Your participation and the presentation of 
your work entitled 'POPs pollution in Serbia' will be a valuable asset to the mini 
symposium on POPs for our group. If you could give presentation, we would like to 
discuss joint research in future between Serbia and Japan. 
I am looking forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Takeshi Nakano 
 
Joint Research Chair for PCB separation & concentration system. 
Graduate School of Engineering 
Osaka University 

 



POPs pollution in Serbia          

(review)

Mini symposium

Dr. Vladimir P. BEŠKOSKI, 
Assistant professor

Faculty of Chemistry, University of Belgrade, Serbia
Institute of Chemistry, Technology and Metallurgy, University of Belgrade, Serbia

Tokyo, August 02, 2013 


	10a logo-Vladimir-osaka-u-Aug-2 Serbia
	10b Tokyo POPs Mini symposium

